
 
 

Government of Kerala 

Health & Family Welfare 

Department State Health Agency 

 
PROCUREMENT OF DIGITAL HOARDING – TENDER FOR SELECTION OF 

QUALIFIED VENDOR FOR PROVIDING DIGITAL HOARDING.  

 
National Health Authority, GOI (NHA) in partnership with the Government of Kerala is 

implementing the KASP PMJAY and State Government’s fully funded KBF scheme are implemented 

through State Health Agency, with the objective of health care for the poor and their families in the 

State of Kerala generally and especially to those who are below the poverty line. 

 
To facilitate the implementation of KASP PMJAY & KBF scheme, the State Health Agency has been 

registered under Travancore- Cochin Literary Scientific Charitable Societies act 1955, and which is 

work under the administrative control of the Department of Health & Family Welfare, Government of 

Kerala. The State Health Agency invites “Quotations for supplying Digital Harding” from vendors 

qualifying technical and winning financial bid. 
 

Detailed RFP: Terms of Reference (ToR), and Guidelines for submitting the proposal can be either 

downloaded from the SHA`s website www.sha.kerala.gov.in or 

h t t p s : / / e t e n d e r s . k e r a l a . g o v . i n   

 

 

i. Last date for collection of documents from website : 08.06.2022 at 4.00 PM 

ii. Date for pre-bid conference: 03.06.2022 at 11.00 AM on Conference hall SHA 

iii. Last date for submission of bid: 08.06.2022 at 4.00 PM 

iv. Date of opening technical bid: 10.06.2022 at 11 AM on Conference hall SHA 

v. Date of Opening Financial bid: After opening Technical bid. 

Venue for Pre-bid Conference: At the Conference Hall of SHA in 8th floor  at 11 AM Address: 

Executive Director, 

State Health Agency, 

5th and 8th floor, Artech Meenakshi Plaza, Opp W&C Hospital, 

Thycaud, Thiruvananthapuram-695014 

Email id:statehealthagencykerala@gmail.com  

Phone: 0471 4063121 

 
Executive Director, 

State Health Agency, Kerala. 

http://www.sha.kerala.gov.in/
https://etenders.kerala.gov.in/
mailto:statehealthagencykerala@gmail.com

